
        Message From The Principal:
Our students had a wonderful first quarter. We were 
so thankful to be in-person. Thank you to all of our 
families who were able to attend our fall conferences 
in person or virtually. We appreciate your support!

Free meal Grab N Go meal distribution will be on 
October 5th and October 12th at Cottonwood, Casa 
Grande Middle School, and Palo Verde. For more 
information please visit our district website. 

We are so grateful to APS for supporting our schools 
by providing the yearly Fund My Class contest 
opportunity! Cholla had four winners this year! Mrs. 
Lie Wijaya, Mrs. Romero, Mrs. Taylor, and Mrs. 
Bagan all received  a $500.00 gift card to purchase 
classroom supplies! 

Congratulations to Mr. Castaneda, Ms. Jackson, 
Mr. Crockett, Ms. Spies, and Mrs. Stilwell for 
becoming Level 1 Google Certified Educators 
and to Mrs. Berger for becoming a Level 2 
Google Certified Educator! We appreciate their 
dedication to continued learning! They are 
setting a wonderful example for our students. 

I hope everyone has a wonderful and restful break! 

-Ms. Sullivan, Principal

Connect with Cholla
Follow us on social media to stay up to date on 

important events and student learning! 

Twitter: @CGChollaCharger
Facebook: @ChollaCGESD

Save The Date
October 4-15 Fall Break 

October 18 Return to school 

October 18-31 Virtual Book 
Fair-Link coming soon 

October 20 Early Dismissal, 12:45

October 26 Peter Piper Pizza 
Fundraiser-Dine In or Take Out 

November 3 Picture Retakes 

November 3 Early Dismissal, 12:45

Celebrating Our Students 

The following fifth grade students were selected as Sunrise 
Optimist Club Student of the Month by their teachers: 
Gabby Morales, Aurora Robinson, and Andre Galvan. They 
were recognized by Sunrise Optimist Club of Casa Grande 
at their September monthly meeting. These students are 
positive role models for their peers and serve our 
community through several organizations. Each student 
also received a $50.00 gift card from the Optimist Club. 

         

     Playground Update
Our new playground will finally 
be ready for students when we 
return from Fall Break. We are 
planning an official ribbon 
cutting event. More details 
coming soon! 

        Bell Schedule
*Students are not allowed on

campus before 7:30 
      First Bell: 7:55 AM

Tardy Bell: 8:00 AM
End of Day Bell: 2:45 PM

 Early Dismissal: 12:45 PM
*Please call before 2:00 pm

with any transportation
changes. 

Lunch Schedule
             K– 10:40

1st-10:50
2nd-11:10
3rd-11:20
4th-11:40
5th-11:50
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